Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Claudia Johnson <twohawksrl@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 10:32 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Mr. Barnes,

How can the State Water Board justify such a sweeping proposal without providing a cost estimate and cost-benefit
analysis? Has this been completed and it was just missed by the public?

Thank you,

Clandiov Johwmson

This is a Good Day, to be a Good Day!



